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  ASX Release 
 
 
 
  

 

 
ProtoPharma – New Board 

 
 
Eastland’s Directors are pleased to announce that Eastland’s prime collaborator and Licensor 
of the Malaria project, ProtoPharma Ltd, held an Extraordinary General Meeting on the 15th 
of November.  The result of the meeting is that the shareholders of ProtoPharma have elected 
a new Board to direct the company. Eastland’s Board see this as a positive move for 
ProtoPharma and wish the new Board every success. 
 
Eastland’s CEO, Stephen Carter, and Director, Michael Stewart, will be travelling to London 
over the weekend to meet with the new Board and to discuss the Malaria project. 
 
The Directors will continue to inform the market of the progress of our discussions. 

 
Further information: 
Stephen Carter 
Chief Executive Officer 
Director 
Eastland Medical Systems Ltd 
Tel: +61 8 6142 5555 
sjcarter@eastlandmedical.com.au 
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